
22 March 2019 

Richard Murcott 
Email: fyi-request-9647-c251033b@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Richard 

Response to Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 1987 Request 

Please find attached our response to the questions that you raised in your Official Information request 
received 21 February 2019.  

Also attached is a copy of meeting notes from the Council’s March 2016 Policy and Finance meeting; 
a copy of a presentation made to that meeting and a copy of a report to that meeting that are 
referenced in our response.  

Please note, you have a right to seek a review, under section 27 of the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987, regarding the information we have provided. 

Ngā mihi 

Kathryn Ross 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
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